
Friday 17th November 2023 

Notices  

Please start to look out for            

information from the PTFA           

regarding upcoming events. 

Dates  

Attendance  

Some families will have received 

letters last week if attendance has 

fallen below 95%. Please contact us 

if we can support in any way.  

Class percentages: 

Y1M : 96%           Y1C: 86% 

Y2: 97%       Y3: 90% 

Y4: 94%       Y5: 95% 

Y6: 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sparkles learnt about Remembrance 

this week. They worked together to 

create a large poppy banner, using 

paint and sponges. They were very 

proud of their achievements!   

Year 5 are learning to play tennis.  This 

week they have been hitting the ball 

with purpose and varying speed, 

height and direction.  

In creative book club we read the 

book, ‘A Superhero like you.’ There 

are many people who help us, such as 

doctors, firefighters and many more! 

We thought 

about what 

we would like 

to be when 

we grow up. 

We then built 

a model       

related to the 

job.  

In            

preparation 

for their  

showcase, 

year 4 have 

designed 

and made 

Roman 

shields. 

These will become their  props during 

the song they  are learning 'like a 

Roman'  . 

David Wilson Homes have donated 

reflective tags to KS2 children to help 

keep them safe on their journey 

home from school. 

20/11/23 

(all week) 

Bring a bottle for the 

Christmas fair. 

24/11/23 Diwali Dance Class 

(Reception, Nursery and 

Sparkles) 

30/11/23 2pm—PTFA Meeting  

07/12/23 Choir performance at St 

Mary’s Church (4pm) 

14/12/23 Choir performance at 

Deans court (4pm) 

15/12/23 Christmas Fayre (4.30pm) 

20/12/23 KS1 Nativity (2.30pm) 

22/12/23 KS2 Christmas              

Celebration at Doxey 

Church (1.30pm) 

Message from the Head                                             

It has been lovely see so many children embrace the new homework. Lots of 

extra practice will help children become more fluent with these areas.  

Be Respectful 

Being respectful is important both in 

school and beyond. Children show they 

are respectful by: 

Following instructions 

Treating others with respect 

Using manners all the time 

Using equipment appropriately 


